
June 23, 2023  

Notice to Potential Proposers: 

BULLETIN NUMBER 4 
NOTICE OF REVISED 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 499-SH FOR 
COMPUTER AIDED DISPATCH (CAD) SERVICES 

This Bulletin Number 4 is being issued to notice potential Proposers of revisions to 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 499-SH for Computer Aided Dispatch (CAD) Services, as 
follows: 

1. Exhibit C (Service Level Agreement) to Appendix C (Sample Contract) is deleted in
its entirety and replaced with the attached revised Exhibit C.

2. Answers to questions received by the Department as part of Part 2 – Written
Questions have been released.  Please see Attachment 1 (Questions and Answers
Matrix) to this Bulletin #4.

All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged and in full force and effect. 

Should you have any questions, please contact: 

Contract Analyst:  Veronica Urenda 
Email: VUrenda@lasd.org. 

mailto:VUrenda@lasd.org

